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Website Report 
 
The Website continues to be developed.   
 
Images will be shared at the AGM. 
 
The work continues to be done, requiring a fair amount of writing and photos being gathered. 
 
Request to the membership for photos with people in them.   
 
The plan is for each page to be very user friendly, and to create the site as an efficient way to have all the 
Forbes Hall and Thetis Island Community Association information accessible. 
 
No final date for going live as of yet. 
 
 


